
From the members of North Walsham Young Farmers' Club 
 

Thank you very much for inviting North Walsham YFC to the chairman's farm walk on 

Tuesday, July 7 at Hall Farm, Wickmere. 

The night provided a good insight into the farming practices carried out at Hall Farm. 

It was also a great opportunity for members of North Walsham YFC to chat informally with 

such a large party of Stalham Farmers' Club members and the East Norfolk branch of the 

National Farmers' Union. 

Thank you for the support you have shown North Walsham YFC this year. Having a weekly 

programme with interesting speakers and activities is a key part of a successful Young 

Farmers' Club and we thank you for accommodating us twice this year at your own meetings. 

We wish you all the best for the coming 175th year of the club. 

 

Best wishes from all at North Walsham YFC. 

 

Sarah Ellero 

secretary to North Walsham YFC. 

 

John Withers, 

chairman 

North Walsham YFC. 

 


